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As a resident of the Kenton neighborhood, I strongly support HB 2738 banning the 

use of leaded gas in my neighborhood. Portland has long known of this 

environmental injustice and the adverse effects on my neighbors, particularly elderly 

and young. But it has failed to act of its own volition. I believe this law is necessary to 

push the city to protect the health of its citizens rather than the interests of hobbyists.  


